Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we prepare for the start of the 2025-2026 school year, we are thrilled to welcome our students, both returning and new to Phillis Wheatley Elementary – Home of the Hornets. This year, our theme is "All Hands On Deck! – Anchored in Excellence". We believe that by working together – students, teachers, staff, and families – we can achieve great things.

This year, we will focus on fostering a strong sense of teamwork and shared goals, which will ensure all students have opportunities to thrive academically. We are dedicated to creating a supportive and engaging learning environment where students feel valued and inspired to reach their full potential. We will anchor our efforts in prioritizing students' academic needs and providing them with the tools and resources they need to succeed.

We are committed to open communication and collaboration with our families. We believe that a strong partnership between home and school is essential for student success. We encourage you to reach out to us with any questions or concerns throughout the year.

We are excited to embark on this new school year with all of you. We anticipate a year filled with learning, growth, and shared successes. We look forward to seeing you soon!

Sincerely,

Cathy M. Williams

Cathy M. Williams,

Principal